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2023 CITY FACILITY AND CITY SERVICES HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 

 

Chino Hills, CA – The Chino Hills City Hall and City Yard will be closed for the holidays from 

Friday, December 23 through Monday, January 2. The James S. Thalman Library and Police 

Department main lobby will be closed Friday, December 23 through Monday, December 26 

and Friday, December 30 through Monday, January 2. All City Recreation Facilities will be 

closed from Friday, December 23 through Monday, December 26, and Friday, December 30 

through Monday, January 2.  

 

Parking lot gates for Grand Avenue Park will remain open for access to the field and 

playground areas and will close at 7:00 pm. Community Park is temporarily closed as part of 

the ongoing rehabilitation project. Access to the Eucalyptus and McCoy Loop located adjacent 

to Community Park will remain open and parking is available at the overflow parking lot 

located on the corner of Eucalyptus Avenue and Peyton Drive. 

 

To accommodate extra visitors in neighborhoods throughout Chino Hills during the holiday 

season, the City has declared a citation-free period for street sweeping parking violations. 

The City will not issue street sweeping parking citations during the holiday period from Friday, 

December 23 through Monday, January 2. Street sweeping enforcement will resume on 

Tuesday, January 3. Other types of parking citations may be issued during this time, as the 

citation-free period only applies to street sweeping. 

 

Trash and recycling collection will not be delayed by Christmas Day and New Year’s Day since 

the holidays fall on a Sunday, which is a non-collection day. Live holiday trees may be put 

out for recycling at the curb or next to a residential dumpster on regularly scheduled trash 

pick-up days from Monday, December 26 through Friday, January 13. All decorations, tinsel, 

and the tree stand must be removed. Trees over six feet tall must be cut in half. Flocked 

trees cannot be recycled and must be chopped up and placed in the trash cart (black lid). 

 

City staff is available “on-call” to respond to emergencies, such as water leaks or downed 

trees, after hours, and on holidays and weekends by calling (909) 364-2860. 
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